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Advanced Data Solutions LLLC
2605 Hoover Ave. Suite F
National City California 91950

Dear Pamela Martin & Joe Cruz,

I just wanted to personally write and thank you both for recovering all of my Microsoft
Outlook data as well as all of the rest of my data from my hard drive. I always backed up my
work but I never expected that the hard drive itself would go bad. I lost both current and
backed up data. Lost was the list of all of the names of Skyline’s Friends of Scouting That is
information I could not rebuild very easily. I lost all of my Scout and Scouter names,
addresses, contact information and notes that I keep on my personal computer!

Thanks to you two, all of my invaluable data was recovered. I cannot Thank You both
enough! T shall send you, when the time approaches, several Scout Fair Tickets on me. May
your year be healthy, happy and prosperous! Again thank you for your help, consideration and
great work ethic.

Best Regards from your friend in Scouting,

/--

Arthur Hanks
Vice-Chairman Skyline District
619-303-3737
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